
April 2021, District Services Center 

Safety Meeting Minutes 

 

 
Safety Committee Members 

Robert Christine* 

Anthony Henry* 

Laird Ihle* 

Osheanna Lonergan* 

Jill West* 

 
*In Attendance 

 

 

The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on  

April 14, 2021: 

 

 

▪ Reviewed minutes from March 17, 2021 meeting: 

• Main entrance vestibule window replacement is slated for the summer pending 

funding. 

• Talks with SSC to address cleaning concerns are ongoing. 

• Parking lot lights have been replaced. 

 

 

▪ District Services Center concerns: 

• Two lights in the parking lot intermittently go out. 

• No safety issues to report. 

 

 

 

▪ A building inspection of DSC was conducted: 

• Two lights in reception area need to be replaced.  

• Two fire extinguishers need new inspection. 

• There is a pothole in the parking lot on the 663 side. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting will be May 19, 2021 at Richland Elementary.  

                      Jill sent notification of date and time. 


